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Senator Lazich:

Please review this bill very carefully to make sure that it achieves your intent.  In
particular, please note the following:

1.  The bill applies only to calls made by residential customers.  Is this okay, or should
the bill be revised to include calls by business customers as well?

2.  The bill has a delayed effective date in order for telecommunications providers to
have time to change their practices in order to comply with the bill.  Is the 6–month
delay okay?

If you have any questions or redraft instructions, please contact me.
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Legislative Attorney
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